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Dear members,

Clubhouse News

Social Committee. We are happy to share some great news with you! Our loyal member, Tony 
Gutterres, has generously volunteered to take on the role of Clubhouse Social Director. Starting 
in September, all mahjong enthusiasts can call or text Tony for arrangements.     His cell no. is 
(289) 380-6376. Tony will arrive early to open the door and prepare the mahjong table(s) and chairs.

Tony is aware that our social events are usually held during the first and third weeks of each 
month. However, since he is presently handling this on his own, we kindly ask all interested 
members to contact him at least 48 hours in advance to confirm his availability. 

Please note that for the time being, only drinks will be provided—there will be no food during the 
socials. A big thank you to Tony for stepping up and supporting our community! 

If you are interested in helping Tony out and joining the Clubhouse Social Committee, please 
contact Jose Cordeiro at cdm2021.cordeiro@outlook.com.

Christmas Party

We are happy to announce that the upcoming Casa de Macau Christmas Party will take place on 
December 14, 2025. Mark this date on your calendars! All other details will be available soon. A big 
thank you to the members who have volunteered to participate in the Christmas Party Committee, 
especially Patrick Castro who has offered to convene the event. We are still asking for more 
volunteers, especially anyone willing to help out on the day of the event. Let's work together to help 
make this a joyous celebration! Please contact Patrick Castro at ppcastro39@gmail.com if you 
would like to volunteer. Thanks so much! 

The Interim Board of Directors
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